Herambachandra College

Accredited by NAAC

Notice
15.12.2021

As the college building is requisitioned by the Election Commission from 17" December to 20"
December, 2021, for conducting KMC Election, 2021 the college will remain closed for those days.
The college will reopen on 21% December, 2021.
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